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Maths –Continuing to apply skills learnt earlier in the year for problem solving and investigative work, 

with the aim of looking at the use of maths in life. 

Geography and PSHE – We will continue our topic by understanding what Climate Change and 

Sustainable living means. 

Science – Continuing to learn about evolution and inheritance; the way in which creatures adapt to 

their environment and the discoveries and theories of Charles Darwin. 

English Continuing to use English in all areas of the curriculum.   We are studying Girl of Ink and Stars. 

Design – We are working as designers, in the style of Vivienne Westwood.  

PE - Urban Freestyle Dancing 

Transition  - Working through our programmes to ease this process. 

 

 

Remainder - Bikeability Sessions 

Kestrels, will take place next week.  

Please check the guidance leaflet that 

came with the initial application. 

Bikes and helmets will be inspected by 

the trainers before the children can 

take part. If there is a problem with 

transporting the bikes, they can be 

left in classes at the end of the day. 

 

A Reminder of Dates for your diary. 

 

Leavers Disco: 

5:30-7:00pm - 19th July 

 

Leavers Assembly: 

9:15am - 20th July– tissues at the ready! 

 

Windmill Hill – Just one week until we set 

off for our residential visit to Windmill Hill and 

we have now finalised all the arrangements. A 

letter has been sent home by ParentMail, with 

departure details, recommendations for what to 

take etc.  On Monday, we will go through our 

behavioural expectations.  The children will 

bring the letter home for parents and children to 

sign.  Please ensure that these are returned to 

us by next Wednesday at the latest.  If you have 

any questions or queries, please do not hesitate 

to contact us. The children who will be 

remaining at school will be working on a variety 

of special projects, while enjoying their role as 

senior pupils! 

 

Reminder 
We would be grateful if parents could bring any 

medication required to the Upper Junior Veranda 

room after school on Wednesday, 28th June. Please 

hand it to us in a bag, clearly marked with the child’s 

name and detailed dosage instructions. If this is not 

possible, then bring it to class on another morning or 

the hall on the morning of departure.   

WE CANNOT ACCEPT MEDICATION FROM THE 

CHILDREN- AN ADULT MUST SIGN THE FORMS.                                             

When medication is handed over please bring this 

information: 

Name and strength of medicine  

Exact quantity supplied (e.g. number of tablets, 

millilitres of medicine) 

Expiry date  

  

 


